
 
 

Thursday 28th March, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Increase in School Lunch Prices 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

I am writing to inform you of a necessary change to our school lunch prices, effective 

from Monday, April 15th, 2024. After careful consideration, the decision has been 

made to adjust the cost of school lunches from £2.30 to £2.50 per meal. 

 

We understand that any increase in school expenses can impact families, and we 

want to assure you that this decision was not made lightly. The primary reason for this 

adjustment is the rising costs of food supplies, which have been steadily increasing 

over recent months. Despite our efforts to maintain the price of school meals for an 

extended period, the current financial climate has now compelled us to implement 

this adjustment. 

 

Please be assured that we have explored all possible avenues to minimise the impact 

on families whilst ensuring the continued provision of nutritious and high-quality meals 

for our children. We remain committed to offering balanced and affordable meal 

options that meet the dietary needs of our children and have kept the increase as 

minimal as possible. 

 

We understand the potential impact this change may have on your family budget 

and sincerely appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate these 

challenging times together. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please do not hesitate 

to contact our school office.  

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 


